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UN encouraged by Libya’s progress on finding
solutions for remaining internally displaced persons
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“The prospects of ending internal displacement in Libya can occur with strong government
leadership and increased government funding,” said Piper. “It is so important, that displaced
families are able to choose their solutions pathways themselves and
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